

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 www.cngc.com

UG-230434

June 1, 2023

Ms. Amanda Maxwell
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Received Records Management Jun 2, 2023

## RE: Cascade Natural Gas's 2023 Conservation Potential Assessment

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation ("Cascade" or "Company") submits the attached 2023 Conservation Potential Assessment (CPA), per RCW 80.28.380 and RCW 80.28.395.

Cascade thanks WUTC staff and all stakeholders for their beneficial involvement in the Company's Conservation Advisory Group (CAG) and the overall 2023 CPA process.

This filing includes the following electronic files:

- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-CLtr- 6.1.2023.pdf
- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-Rpt-6.1.2023.pdf
- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-Avd-csts-6.1.2023.xlxs
- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-Apdx-B-6.1.2023.xlxs
- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-Apdx-C-6.1.2023.xlxs
- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-Apdx-D-6.1.2023.xlxs
- NEW-CNGC-2023-Conservation-Potential-Assessment-WP-6.1.2023.zip

Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to Caleb Reimer at (360) 922-4603.

Sincerely,

/s/ Lori Blattner

Lori Blattner
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd.
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166
lori.blattner@intgas.com